## CENTRAL FLORIDA STAMP CLUB

MEETINGS HELD 1st & 3rd THURSDAY AT:

THE FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 341 NORTH ORLANDO AVE., MAITLAND, FL 32751

MAILING ADDRESS:

P. O. BOX 3781 ORLANDO, FL 32802 MEMBER:

APS CHAPTER 699; & FLORIDA FEDERATION OF STAMP CLUBS

Another year has come and went,
The days and months are gone and spent.
Storms through Florida blew and rent,
Flowers now grow toward the sun, bent.
Elections were called, and many went,
The election's o'er; Bill's the gent.
FLÜREX show'd the best, but came and went,
Exhibitors, proud, grinned and wept.
Used stamps and mint, traveled as we slept,
The stamp budget is now gone and spent.
Holiday good will calls us to repent,
So '93 will go well spent.

Anon.

3 December 1992

Dear Fellow Stamp Collector:

We have had many exciting events at the Central Florida Stamp Club in 1992. We have moved to new roomy quarters and your club has had a resurgence of interest in trading and swapping. The increased number of auctions has piqued interest in club meetings, and we are planning even more auctions for 1993. In July we instituted a \$10.00 ca\$h door prize. The cash prize has been awarded four times since its inception in July. You, too, may win up to \$50 when you attend the meetings. New members have given the club a shot in the stamp tongs. We now have boxes, and bags, and piles of stamps to look at and buy or trade at each meeting. Only your attendance will support our growth into 1993.

You are cordially invited to the Annual Christmas party at our house on Thursday, 17 December 1992. If you are coming from Orlando via SR 436, go north past Red Bug Road and turn left at the next light, Kewannee. Travel down Kewannee to the stop sign at Derbyshire Road. Turn left and we are the fourth house on the left. If you are coming from I 4, take SR 436 east towards Fern Park. Travel on 436, cross over 17/92, pass Oxford, pass Wilshire Blvd. and turn right at Kewannee (about 5th light from 17/92). Travel down Kewannee to the stop sign at Derbyshire Road. Turn left and we are still the fourth house on the left.

Turkeys, dressing, & home-made fresh cranberry relish will be provided. Your are encouraged to bring a vegetable dish, salad, dessert, or soft drink. If you let us know what you would care to bring, it will surely help....if you can't bring anything come anyway and have fun. Call Ruth Bomar, 425-6018, to coordinate food items.

Join in, share the fun, enjoy stamps, participate, and be an active partner in the delight of stamp collecting. We appreciate you and welcome you in all we do.

Sincerely.

Jim Estes, President 2663 Derbyshire Road Maitland, FL 32751-3665